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Subject Line: IMPORTANT INFORMATION FROM YOUR DENTAL PROVIDER 

IF YOU HAVE A DENTAL EMERGENCY, PLEASE DO NOT GO TO THE EMERGENCY ROOM 

In these uncertain times, it is important that we work together to ensure the health and safety of all. 

The medical community is being overwhelmed with patients concerned about or diagnosed with the 

Novel Cornavirus. Emergency rooms, urgent care facilities and pharmacies are barely able to keep up 

with patient demand, so it is our job to make sure that patients suffering from dental emergencies are 

not forced to seek care outside a traditional dental office setting. 

Our dentists are currently seeing patients for essential and emergency services only. We are 

consolidating care into a limited number of offices per market and staggering hours so that we can 

accommodate all patient needs. IF YOU ARE EXPERIENCING A DENTAL CONCERN, CALL XXX-XXX-XXXX 

AND OUR TEAM WILL HELP YOU ASSESS YOUR CARE NEEDS AND LOCATE THE NEAREST AVAILABLE 

OFFICE. 

Please rest assured that we are taking all necessary precautions to safeguard our patients and staff from 

COVID-19. For full details on our enhanced safety protocols, please read the Patient Safety page on our 

website. 

 


